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Upcoming Events 

June’s club ride will be a  one 
day ride on part of the Arapeen 
Trail June 15th.. Due to snow, 
the location has been changed. 
See the updates on Facebook 
event tab for exact directions 
and pins. The ride will begin at 
10am. Just remember  to  sign  
up  at : utahatv.com.  We will be 
having the BBQ   after the ride 
in the park.  

The club meeting on June  
10th at 7pm at The Edge Mo-
torsports will have more spe-
cific ride info. See you there! 

Summer is BBQ Season. Join us Saturday June 29th  

May’s ride was a two-day event staging out of 

the Crocodile Johnson Trailhead in Kanab.   

We had a great turn out with about 38 ma-

chines and many new members. We rode Hog 

Canyon one day and Whitetower with a stop at 

Peak-a-Boo slot canyon the next. We had a 

mix of beautiful scenery, some sand, along  

with some technical  slick rock. We were even 

able to go see some unique petroglyphs in the 

area as well. There was something for every-

one! Friday’s BBQ after the ride was fun good 

time to relax with friends. A great time for sure! 

If you would like to advertise in our 

newsletter please contact Dan at:  

        president@utahatv.com 

Only $10 per month or $100 per 

June 2024 

A Look Back at the Kanab Ride in May 

The annual Utah Atv Association Summer BBQ will be held this year at the upper pavilion at Flat Iron Mesa Park in 

Sandy between 10:30-2pm. The address is 1765 E. 8600 S. You will enter near the baseball field and drive up to 

the upper parking area. There is ample parking. There will be pickle ball and tennis courts, children playground, soccer 

fields, and a world class ice blocking hill! Yes– we will provide blocks of ice to go “sledding” down the hill. It’s a lot of 

fun! The Club will provide the meats, please bring a side to share. Please RSVP via website. Hope to see you there! 

 
It RIDE FOR LIFE Time! 

It’s time to stat getting excited and registered for the  40th 

Anniversary of the Ride for Life. The Ride for Life is our annual 

charity  ride we do for the Make-A-Wish Foundation. Our jour-

ney takes us from the Deseret Peak Complex to Wendover 

and back! From the feedback from past participates, the ride 

will now take place September 28th and 29th! 

For registration information please go to our website or ask 

any Board Member. It’s a great experience! 

   www.daveh.wearelegalshield.com 



Your generous donation helps us to operate our non profit Utah ATV Association club that was 

founded in 1983.  The purpose of the Association is to preserve the trail rider’s access to National 

Forest, State Parks, and BLM Lands, and to protect the resources of these lands.    Membership 

support and participation are essential to the success of our organization and our goals. The Asso-

ciation is a charter member of the Blue Ribbon Coalition. We also support Tread Lightly.  

Come join our club!  We have monthly meetings where you can learn more about your SXS, ATV and 

more. Learn about how and where to ride safely. Meet others just like yourself who want to learn and 

be a part of an awesome club. With either the Single or Family Memberships you can join us each 

month for our club rides and barbeque. Find custom apparel from our club store, and with your Single 

or Family membership you’ll receive 10% off. 

MEMBERSHIP/ DONATIONS 

Living in the desert we shouldn’t complain about 

having too much water, so we won’t. However, due 

to all the snow still along Skyline Drive (south) trail, 

we have changed the location for our June ride. 

Finding a route where we won’t get stuck in the 

snow has kept things at a lower elevation.  

We will be riding out of Ephraim. This will take 

us at a mid-mountain route towards Manit and back. 

There will be lots of green, Aspen groves, wildflow-

ers, water, and expect mud. Based on available 

open trails we will travel between 40-60 miles. 

We will be staging at the Snow College West Cam-

pus parking area. As you come into town on Main 

Street, follow this to the Maverick and turn right on 

100 N. Go west about 3 blocks and you will see the 

Campus building on your left. We will be in the large 

parking lot behind the building. The closest cross-

road is 100 N. 400 W. Just look for the Club trailer.  

For the Club bbq after we will meet at the staging 

area and have the bbq there.  Bring your lawn chairs 

and a shade tent along with a side dish to share! It 

will be a great time! 

June Ride Location CHANGE 

Welcome to the President’s Corner 

Hi everyone 

Dan here. I want to say thank you to everyone that 

came out to the May meeting and ride. I would like to 

clarify a question that I keep getting asked.  

If you are a member of our Facebook group that 

DOES NOT make you a paid Club Member. To be-

come a PAID Club Member, you can go to your 

webpage at www.utahatv.com and click the become a 

member link and sign up. From there you can pay 

your dues as well. If you have any questions, please 

see me of any Board Member either at the monthly 

meeting or at one of the Club rides.    

Our membership drive ended on May 31st and the 

drawing for the Solo Stove will be live on Facebook 

on June 8th at 5pm. Good luck to everyone that has 

signed up!  

I look forward to seeing everyone at the Club meeting 

on June 10th at 7 pm at the Edge Powersports in 

Draper. 

Look for new and exciting things for members and the 

Club coming your way.  

Please don’t forget to pick up your new member pack-

ets if you have paid for your membership at the Club 

meeting or ride this month.  

Lastly, I’d like to recognize Kyle and Alisa Carlson for 

all the contribute to helping the Club behind the 

scenes. Thank you for all you do! 

As always we hope you Come Ride With Us, 

Dan Jaterka, President, Utah ATV Association. 

PRESIDENT’S CORNER 

GET YOUR SWAG ON 

We will be ordering custom Utah ATV Association 

swag for members. Check out some of the new de-

signs that Board members are wearing and let us 

know your interested.  We have new items like dog-

gy scarfs and new shirts to check out.  We will be 

announcing when we are taking orders so everyone 

has plenty of notice and opportunity to get some 

Club Swag! Just come find us at a ride or the back 

of the room, after the Club meeting, or online.  


